
 

If you require this information in any other format, please contact the school office.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 Friday 27th June 2025 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 
Year 6 Leaver`s Breakfast Friday 18th July 

 
I am writing to invite our Year 6 children and their families to have breakfast together in school on 
Friday 18th July, from 8.00am onwards during Breakfast Club.  It would be a lovely way for the 
children to begin their last day with us here at Our Lady of Grace. 
 
If you wish to attend the Leaver`s breakfast please could you complete the reply slip below and 
return by Friday 4th July. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs S Rathbone 
Executive Principal 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Year 6 Leaver`s Breakfast 18th July 

 
I, _______________________, parent of _____________________,  
 
Wish to attend the Leaver`s Breakfast from 8.00am on Friday 18th July. 
 
I require  ________ adult breakfasts. 
 
I require ________ children’s breakfasts. 
 
 
Signed____________________________                Date __________ 
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